14-Sep-2024
Niigata SAKE Fair in Sado Island/Kitazawa Froth Flotation Plant
Flying Colorful Lanterns

Notice of cancellation of event on Sunday, September 15th

Thank you very much for your continued support.

Please be informed that Niigata SAKE Fair in Sado Island/Kitazawa Froth Flotation Plant and Flying Colorful
Lanterns scheduled on Sunday, September 15, 2024 at the Kitazawa Froth Flotation Plant in Sado City, has been

canceled because of rain.

The same event will be held from 11:00 to 17:00 on Monday, September 16th (holiday).

We look forward to seeing you.

* Process of advance SAKE tickets

Please kindly proceed with the refund on your own.

1. If you purchased the tickets from websites, you will receive a refund information email from the website you
registered by Tuesday the 17th. Please proceed with the refund on your own.

2. If you purchased the tickets in person, please contact the place of purchase for a refund.

3. If you purchased the tickets from the Sado Tourism Exchange Organization, please contact the Sado Tourism
Exchange Organization.

4. There are no refunds for invitation tickets.

Niigata SAKE Fair in Sado Island/Kitazawa Flotation Froth Plant will be held for 3 days (9/14~16), and Flying
Colorful Lanterns will be held for 2 days (9/14~15). Therefore, you can reschedule your visit to other dates.

(In that case, there is no need to contact us.)

We apologize for the inconvenience. Thank you for understanding.

Contact :
NEXUS LLC Niigata SAKE Fair Bureau

info@niigata-sakefair.com
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